Headteacher: Mr P Newbold



Tel. 01444 233824 email: parentline@southwayjunior.co.uk website: www.southwayjunior.co.uk

10th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year's World Book Day celebrations will be taking place on Wednesday 2nd March.

We would love it if all the children could come in dressed as their favourite book character, who they should be able to tell their class about. There will be extra reading-based activities taking place in school throughout the week for the children to enjoy, including Buddy Reading with children in different year groups, having a go at the WBD reading quiz and trying to identify the mysterious masked readers!

Prior to World Book Day, each child will receive a £1 World Book Day voucher. These should be valid to use from Thursday 17th February in WHSmiths, Tesco and Sainsburys.

We are also organising two competitions:

READING IN STRANGE PLACES COMPETITON

To enter this competition, all you need to do is send in a photo of you reading in an unusual place to **rowling@southwayjunior.co.uk** by <u>Friday 25th February</u>. You can be as creative as you like with this and don't forget to send your name and class name along with your photo. Prize winners will be announced on Wednesday 2nd March in our WBD assembly – good luck!



VEGETABLE BOOK CHARACTER COMPETITION

Following its creative success last year, we are of course going for round two of the brilliant vegetable book characters! Please bring your entries to Rowling classroom by **Friday 25**th **February** with your name and class attached and the prize winners will be announced in the WBD assembly on Wednesday 2nd March.



Yours sincerely,

Miss Risby English Subject Leader















